
WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT WEEK

Thursday, 19th September
Y7 Girls in Sport Day

Friday, 20th September
Sixth Form - Employer in the Foyer (LIPA)

OPEN EVENING

We held our Open Evening last night and, 
wow, what a busy night it was! It was 
wonderful to meet all the prospective 
Cowleians and to showcase the College to 
those students and their families.

I hope you all found the event useful and 
informative, it was lovely to see so many 
of you here.

I want to congratulate and thank our 
Student Leaders who did a fantastic job of 
presenting to parents and talking about 
their experience at Cowley. They spoke 
with great confidence, I am extremely 
proud of all of them. Well done!

Y7 ENRICHMENT FAIR

It was lovely to see so many Y7 students 
exploring and signing up for Enrichment 
activities as we held our annual Freshers 
Fair on Tuesday.

There are so many great opportunities 
for students to get involved with outside 
of their studies, please look out for the 
full Enrichment timetable which will be 
published early next week. 

ALL STAR AWARDS

Congratulations to our four students who 
have been shortlisted at the first St Helens  
Secondary Schools All Star Awards.

This new event has been set up for the 
secondary schools across the borough 
to recognise the exceptional talents and 
contributions of students in St Helens.

These students are up for awards in the 
following categories:
• Leadership award 
• Creative Performing Arts award 
• Resilience award
• Environment award 

The awards ceremony takes place on 
Thursday, 10th October. Please join me in 
wishing them all the very best.

LITTLE SHOP OF HORRORS
Following last week’s auditions, the cast 
list is out and I’d like to congratulate all 
the students who have been chosen to be 
involved with the production.

We have some incredibly talented 
Performing Arts students here at Cowley 
and I’m certain that it will be yet another 
fantastic production.

My thanks go to the Performing Arts 
team, please check out the poster on 
the next page for all the details of the 
upcoming performances.

COWLEY LIVE LOUNGE
Continuing with the Performing Arts 
theme, I’d like to point you in the direction 
of the Cowley Live Lounge.

The Performing Arts department have 
set up their own YouTube channel and 
have started a Live Lounge section 
which features a couple of fantastic 
performances by Hol Clark, who recently 
completed her seven years at Cowley 
having completed her Sixth Form studies.

Please check it out here. 

CAREERS FAIR

Head of Sixth Form, Mr Watkins, was 
joined by our Sixth Form Head Boy and 
Head Girl at the St Edmund Arrowsmith 
High School Careers Fair yesterday.

They had some fantastic conversations 
with the students there about life at 
Cowley Sixth Form.

DATES FOR THE DIARY

Y10 & Y11 parents, please add these dates 
to your diary for the Cowley Sixth Form 
Open Evenings.

It’s your chance to find out about what 
we have to offer Post-16 and a chance to 
meet and speak with staff and current 
students.

We have an online booking system open 
for you to sign up to attend. Please head 
to: www.ticketsource.co.uk/cowley-sixth-
form-college

Friday, 13th September 2024

MR CORMACK’S WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Mr Cormack

https://www.youtube.com/@PerformingArtsDepartment
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